

Rye Community Primary School & Pugwash Nursery The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND www.ryeprimary.co.uk

01797 228695 pugwash@ryeprimary.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock Head of School: Miss Kelly Martin

12th September 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to announce that we will be holding a "Meet the Teacher" evening, this will give you the opportunity to visit your child's new classroom and meet their new teacher.

Teachers will be introducing themselves, the expectations and planning for this term and the year ahead. We hope you will agree what a brilliant opportunity this will be to get to know your child's teacher and ask any questions that you may have.

The "Meet the Teacher" evening will be taking place on Thursday 19th September, there will be two sessions, lasting 30 minutes, the first will take place at 3.30pm followed by the second at 4.00pm, which will allow you to visit two teachers if you have more than one child in the school. We are aware that there are a small number of people who have more than two children in school and may need to visit more than two classes; if that is the case, then please indicate this to the teacher that you are unable to visit in person and they will ensurethat they give you a copy of their presentation and any handouts.

There is no need to book, please just come along to one of the sessions. We are really looking forward to our first "Meet the Teacher" evening and I will look forward to seeing you all on Thursday.

Yours sincerely

Miss K Martin Head of School

